
 

Registered players are covered for personal injury suffered while participating in netball or a netball related 

activity, such as training, by the Netball Australia insurance policy. The policy provides financial assistance with 

medical expenses not covered by Medicare and loss of income. 

Injuries should, where possible, be reported, by the player or their parent or carer, to an NCNC official on the 

day the injury occurs. NCNC officials can usually be found in the pavilion at either venue (Lyneham or 

Charnwood). 

To make a claim the player, or their parent or carer, will have to lodge a Netball Australia claim form and may 

have to complete an NCNC Sports Injury Incident Report. 

The Netball Australia insurance website explains what is covered and how to lodge a claim - Netball Australia 

Insurance Centre | Howden Australia (howdengroup.com) 
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